
 
 

Museum News 

June 10, 2019 

New CRTS: We are getting a new shipment of black and white NOS CRTs soon. When they arrive, they will 

be added to our inventory. If you are looking for a tube, check there frequently. 
 
Display area expansion: A new display area is under construction. It will be about 15 x 18 ft and will house 
TV sets from the 70s through today, with examples from each decade. The CRT rebuilding room will be 
accessible from this new area, allowing guests to see the equipment used in rebuilding. Signs will explain the 
process. 
 
New operational TV sets:  Several postwar sets are being restored by volunteers, so that we will be able to 
display more working sets. Instead of individual buttons to turn on each set, there will be a single button in 
each area to turn on all sets for about 10 minutes. 
 
Membership: We now have 170 members, a big increase over last year. If you haven’t joined, please do. 
Membership is $35 a year, and supports the museum’s operation and expansion. Of course, we always 
welcome donations. 
 
2020 Convention: The convention will be held May 1-3 at the museum and the Hilliard Arts Center. Mark 
your calendar. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vSqxGeJNU05Ao_ijrKezFE7qSx0oaMeqhBMCtzmOFytO6oUrvoR57DVeEzZip2lil3imvqUt4uHwnIt/pubhtml
https://earlytelevision.org/friends.html

